
 

 

 

 

Peacekeepers searching for suspect after robbery 
 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 26 Ohiarí:ha/June 2025) On the evening of Friday, June 20, 2025, between 
9:20pm and 9:44pm, a break and enter/robbery occurred in the vicinity of Alwyn’s Park (Cross 
Road). 
 
On Sunday, June 15, 2025, surveillance video captured an individual on foot enter the property, 
walk halfway up the driveway and then turn around to exit the driveway. The Kahnawake 
Peacekeepers are requesting the public’s assistance in identifying the individual.   
  
The individual in the photos is wearing a black hooded Under Armour jacket, black gym shorts, 
black baseball cap, and white Nike sneakers. 
 

 
  
All information that can be used to identify the person or persons that will appear on images or 
having participated in the offense may be transmitted to:  
  
Sgt.Det. Ryan Cross - 514-267-3309  
 
Intel Analyst Tara Jacobs - 450-632-6505 or tip line 450-632-2802 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
For further information on this announcement, contact:  
Constable Kyle Zachary #091 at 450-632-6505 
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